
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This document is intended to be used as a reference and ought not be considered as constituting legal advice (including 

jurisdictional variances) and accordingly should not be relied upon without obtaining specific legal advice from e2r™. 

e2r Alert! 

Federal Government Proposes 

Mandatory Vaccinations 

Yesterday the Government of Canada released a statement indicating that mandatory 

vaccinations are coming to federally regulated workplaces. These new regulations to the 

Canada Labour Code are, if passed, expected to take effect in early 2022. 

As of right now, mandatory vaccinations are already in place for the federal public sector 

and employees working in the federally regulated air, rail, and marine transportation 

sectors. When the new regulations take effect, the rest of federally regulated employees 

(such as those that work in banks, telecommunications and land transport – just to name a 

few) will also be required to be fully vaccinated. 

The Government will also develop resources to help federally regulated workplaces 

implement the COVID-19 vaccination requirements in consultation with their workplace 

health and safety committees or representatives. 

As a reminder, the above only applies to federally regulated employers. If you are 

provincially regulated, this does not apply to your workplace. 

We will be sure to keep you updated as more information becomes available on this new 

proposed legislation. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to speak with an e2r™ Advisor. 
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